
1st Tuesdays - Public Works Committee  

Jeff Morris - Chairman, Minnie Bommer, Danny Wallace 
 

2nd Tuesdays - General Welfare and Public Relations Committee 

Minnie Bommer - Chairwoman, Keith Phelps, C.H. Sullivan 
 

3rd Tuesdays - Finance and Administration Committee 

C.H. Sullivan - Chairman, All Aldermen/Alderwomen attend 
 

4th Tuesdays - Public Safety Committee 

Keith Phelps - Chairman, C.H. Sullivan, Johnetta Yarbrough 

All regularly scheduled committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference Room at 

Covington City Hall at 200 W. Washington St.  All Board of Mayor and Aldermen meetings are held 

on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor 

at Covington City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and agendas can be 

found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

You may contact your   

Alderman/Alderwoman by  

clicking on the email links below. 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderwoman Minnie Bommer  alderwomandist1@gmail.com 

 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Keith Phelps   kphelps@jamiesonandfisher.com 

 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 
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Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 
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Come have 

Coffee with the Mayor 

Tuesday, November 17th  

7:30 - 9:00 a.m. 

Pappy and Jimmie’s 
749 N. Main St. 

Congratulations to Baker McCool! 
 

Baker McCool Appointed EMS Program Director at Dyersburg State 
Dyersburg, Tennessee – Dyersburg State Community College (DSCC) 
President Karen Bowyer has announced the appointment of Baker 
McCool as the College’s new emergency medical services (EMS) pro-
gram director. “Baker is a good example of how Dyersburg State is able 
to grow its own leaders,” stated Dr. Bowyer. “We are fortunate to be 
able to welcome him back in a leadership role after years of experience 

and progress in the field of emergency response.”  As director, McCool will oversee all academic, personnel 
and budget responsibilities in the EMS program. He will assist with EMS instruction; work with EMS faculty to 
meet program needs; and provide oversight for classroom lectures, labs and clinicals.  “Baker is a public serv-
ant through and through,” stated Dr. Jan Reid-Bunch, vice president for the college. “He has contributed sig-
nificantly to the field of emergency response not only in Tipton County, but also as an adjunct instructor at 
DSCC. As a director, he will enhance the quality of our EMS program which will in ensure that our EMS pro-
gram continues its tradition of excellence.” 
 

McCool has served the citizens of Tipton County in the field of EMS since 2010. His experience in EMS in-
cludes four years working on call for Medic One Medical Response; two years as an adjunct instructor for 
DSCC’s EMS programs; and 10 years as a lieutenant firefighter paramedic for the Covington Fire Department.  
 

During his time as an adjunct at DSCC, he delivered lectures in the classroom; ran the hands-on lab skills por-
tion of courses; and served in the field at hospitals as a clinical preceptor. Additionally, he became a Certified 
Electrocardiogram Technician (CET) through the National Healthcareer Association (NHA) and taught the In-
troduction to EKG courses at DSCC. While working at the Covington Fire Department, McCool developed and 
led the Advanced Life Support service and served as the lead EMS training officer since 2016. As training 
officer, he was responsible for managing continuing education credits (CEUs); the program curriculum; and 
supplies for the department’s paramedics and Advanced Emergency Medical Technician (AEMT) personnel. 
 

He earned a bachelor’s degree in Landscape Architecture in 2003 from Mississippi State University and a Par-
amedic Technical Certificate from DSCC in 2016. 
 

McCool can be reached at 901-475-3189 or jmccool1@dscc.edu.  

mailto:jmccool1@dscc.edu


On Thursday night, Covington’s downtown merchants 

kicked off the Christmas season with their annual Jingle 

& Mingle and Christmas Open House.  This event was 

well attended and all the shops were decorated beauti-

fully!  Christmas Open House continues today (Friday) 

10-6 and Saturday 10-5. 

Please support our local businesses!  The money you 

spend right here in Covington, stays right here in  

Covington! 

Theo and Roe’s Ice Cream Parlor 

and South Tipton County Chamber 

of Commerce celebrated a 2-year 

milestone with a ribbon cutting 

today!  We are so proud of this 

business and remind you to please 

SHOP LOCAL! 



Drop Boxes are located at the Covington Sportsplex, 

Bancorp South, and The Leader office. 

https://covingtonparksandrec.activityreg.com/selectactivity_t2.wcs?fbclid=IwAR2wbLYkEBnqDXGZJrXPjWkHo59U_W90FElxKbWgVVoWRHgMsLBE2T_hh38






Congratulations to the CHS Cross Country Team on a great season and a great showing at the 

State Competition!  On Wednesday our city sent the team off like only Covington can, with  a 

parade around the Square!   

The men’s team finished in 19th place, 3 places up from last year!  Maliyah Gilliam and Tia 

Crider also finished very well.  We are so proud of our Chargers! 

Announcing the 2020  Virtual 5K/10K Run!  
Sponsored by King Cotton Ford  

 

The race will take place over the weekend of November   
13-15, 2020.  Run or walk wherever you are - no matter 
what state or country - at any time throughout the week-
end! Competitors may submit times via our website 
at golucygo.org and virtual awards will be given for best 
times in age/gender categories! Not a runner or walker? 
Join us in spirit as a Spirit Runner. All participants/
registrants will receive a commemorative race T-shirt! 
More information is available on our website, but REGIS-
TRATION IS NOW OPEN.  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER! 
The 5K is $25; 10K is $35; and the Kids Fun Run is $15. All 
proceeds from this race will help Go Lucy Go continue the 

mission of helping families facing a medical crisis.  

Let's RACE!  

https://www.facebook.com/events/611520459546898/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fgolucygo.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2F-Udp5g9SHRIuOXh9WgA94ofv-mSS3U87rI0tSBIU6gUzcsm3oy05ajM&h=AT1pqkS93-8SLuycPBXVfPbLCzaFAKBArnx_lhaUu_QN25xxld3ON_xVb_iHT1T-883A26fcNfMbCxccSP-aPds-ku9QSfGxP6UEfT8rtyFCK9b6tly8y8h0gOEs
https://raceroster.com/.../2020/25424/go-lucy-go-5k-and-10k.


South Tipton County Chamber of Commerce honored our veterans during First 

Friday Coffee at Atoka City Hall on Friday. Tipton County Veterans Service  

Officer Guy Critelli informed those in attendance of the many services offered 

to our Tipton County Veterans.  Thank you to all our veterans for your service 

to our country.  We appreciate you! 

Dyersburg State Jimmy Naifeh Center Veterans Day Ceremony 

Wednesday, November 11, 2020 - 12:00 pm 

https://www.facebook.com/events/405417510637155/?acontext=%7B%22source%22%3A%2229%22%2C%22ref_notif_type%22%3A%22event_calendar_create%22%2C%22action_history%22%3A%22null%22%7D&notif_id=1604680216301250&notif_t=event_calendar_create&ref=notif






DSCC Phi Theta Kappa Accepting Items for COVID Relief Drive 
Dyersburg, Tennessee – The Alpha Epsilon Alpha Chapter of the Phi Theta Kappa 
(PTK) Honor Society at Dyersburg State Community College (DSCC) will host a 
COVID Relief Drive at both the Dyersburg campus and the Jimmy Naifeh Center 
(JNC) at Tipton County in January 2021. Packages will consist of self-care items to 
assist those who are quarantined or who have tested positive for COVID-19. 
Those that wish to pick up items in January are asked to email Dr. Brigham Scal-
lion, PTK faculty advisor, at scallion@dscc.edu with their name and whether they 
prefer to pick up items at the Dyersburg campus or the JNC. 

 
Those wanting to donate to the Relief Drive are asked to purchase items through the Chapter’s online Amazon wish list at https://
amzn.to/2TKfJ8y. PTK will also accept monetary donations to assist with purchasing the items by contributing at https://
www.dscc.edu/node/6981. Under the “gift designation” section, select “other” and at the bottom of the form, specify “PTK Relief 
Drive.”  
 
If contributing through Amazon, the College encourages donors to sign in through Amazon Smile at http://smile.amazon.com/
ch/62-1378726. This will ensure that a portion of everything purchased will be donated to DSCC to support programs and scholar-
ships for students.   
 
For more information regarding the relief drive, contact Dr. Scallion at 901-475-3119 or scallion@dscc.edu.  

Dyersburg State JNC to Hold Veterans Day Ceremony 

 
Dyersburg, Tennessee – Dyersburg State Community College (DSCC) will hold a Veterans Day Ceremony at 

the Jimmy Naifeh Center (JNC) at Tipton County Nov. 11 at 12 p.m. The event will be held outside in front of 

the Jimmy Naifeh Building. In case of rain, the event will be moved inside the Baptist Memorial Health Care 

Academic Building. Guest speaker will be Dan Quinn, post commander for American Legion Post 237 in Cov-

ington.  

 

Quinn, born and raised in Richmond, Kentucky, graduated from Madison Central High School in 1978 and 

attended Eastern Kentucky University before enlisting in the United States Navy in 1980. During his 30-year 

career, he was stationed on nine different Sea Duty commands and had shore tours as a recruiter, instructor 

and as an afloat trainer before retiring in 2010. Currently, Quinn serves as a member of the Covington-Tipton 

County Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors. He served three years as a post commander of Tipton 

County’s Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 4840, which was recognized as an All-American Post in 2016. He has 

also served as vice-chairman of the Tipton County Veterans Council. 

 

The community is invited to attend the ceremony. Face masks and social distancing will be required. For 

more information, contact Erin Smith, director of student life, at 901-475-3166 or ecsmith@dscc.edu.  
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BE A COVINGTON VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER 

COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to include in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

http://www.volunteerfiretn.org/
http://volunteerfiretn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
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